
Class 1 Week by week 

Autumn 2017:  Week 4 

This week the Reception children have been given a 

gift pack from the Book Trust, with a story about a 

bear who really, really loves honey so.  We hope that 

you enjoy sharing the book with your child and that 

it inspires a love of reading.  For more tips, book 

ideas and activity sheets visit 

booktrust.org.uk/timetoread  

 
This week we have been finding out about healthy 

living.  The children have been thinking about how 

school help them to be healthy – thinking about 

exercise, hygiene, food and drinks. We are looking 

forward to hearing about different ways to stay 

healthy in their home life. 

   
Miss Nicholson is our Music teacher on Tuesday 

afternoons.  She is currently working on developing 

singing and performing skills.  She has been pleased 

with the progress the children are showing as they 

become more confident.  We would love to hear some of 

their favourite songs from home too! 

 
 

Next week 

Our Growing Up session has been rescheduled for the 

coming week as we our visiting baby has been a little 

too busy this week.  We are looking forward to 

meeting Kaera’s baby and finding out about the 

changes that happen in the first years of life. 

 
Next Monday we would like the children to come in 

school uniform and bring in PE kits as PE will be in 



the afternoon.  This is a one off and we will go back 

to the usual arrangement for the rest of term. 

 

 

 


